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To the Parliamentary Committee,
There are many parts of this bill which when looked at with any objectivity provide more
 than enough reason that it should not go to a parliamentary vote; I would though like to
 draw your attention to just one point:
an abortion on a woman who is more than 24 weeks pregnant

The requirement that to preform an abortion from 24 weeks, the procedure has to
 be approved by two doctors is misleading, as the second doctor is not required to
 have any contact with the patient, or to even become familiar with her case. 
The second doctor does not have to be independent.

Remarkably, this Bill specifically states that if this "Law" was broken, the performing
 Doctor would not be committing an offence.
There would be no consequence for breaking the Law?
Is a law without consequence even a law?

I would also like to draw your attention to the Galaxy Poll which was conducted in
 Queensland during May 2016. This Poll showed that 85% of Queenslanders supported a
 total ban on Late term abortions and 72% are opposed to abortion past 13weeks.

Thank you for your time.
Regards,
David Stone
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